
Register for the link 
by Wednesday, October 6 at  

 

ssnd.org/events/10-8-23/ 

How do you discover invitations  
from God in your life? 

Are you curious about religious life?   
 

Single women ages 18-45 are invited to this casual,  

online conversation with School Sisters of Notre Dame. 
 

Sunday, October 8, 2023 
4 p.m. ET | 3 p.m. CT | 2 p.m. MT | 1 p.m. PT 

“Those who are free in God will always remain joyful and alive!”  
Blessed Theresa of Jesus Gerhardinger, SSND foundress  

https://ssnd.org/events/10-8-23/

